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25th January 2023



Dear Parents/Carers,

Strike action – 1 February, 1 (or 2), 15, 16 March

The school has received notification from the NEU trade union that its members propose to take strike action on 1 February, 1 (or 2), 15, 16 March. This action relates to a national dispute.

Some staff within the school are members of this union and therefore the school may be affected by the strike action.

We are considering guidance that the Department for Education has published and will write to you again, I expect at the beginning of next week if the school will not be fully open on any of these days. At this stage we felt it important that you are aware of these dates.

Yours sincerely,



Adam Dabin
Headteacher
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